
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The original baskets installed at the Carl Scott Memorial Disc Golf Course at Lion’s Club Park are 

aging and some are damaged.  The Muncie Area Disc Golf Club, whose members maintain the 

course, have requested funding to replace those backets.  The club is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization.  

 

Proposal: 

A quote was obtained from MVP Disc Sports for the purchase of 28 new disc golf baskets 

including new baskets, locks, and sleeves.  The existing baskets will be donated to the Club who 

will sell them.  The proceeds from the sale will be used for new signage at the park. 

The club members will provide volunteer labor for the installation of the new equipment. 

 

Cost: 

$11,310.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Park 

 


